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Election for role of Parent Governor to Westacre Infant School Governing Board 

 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you to everybody who participated in the Parent Governor Election. There was a 
strong field of candidates, and we are grateful to parents who cast votes.  

The elected candidates are:  

Tim Parry and Luke Darbey 

Parent governors bring a great deal of expertise to the Governing Board; they play a key 
role in setting the strategic direction of our school and in providing the necessary support 
and challenge for our school’s leadership team.   

We are sure parents and governors will give our new parent governor a warm and 
supportive welcome to our Governing Board as they begin this important role in our school.  

Yours faithfully,  

Anna Dalton 

 

Chairs of Governors 
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